
From: Niagara Region Website 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Online Form - Request to Speak at a Standing Committee or Regional Council 
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 12:16:29 PM 

CL-C 4-2024

Request to Speak at a Standing Committee or Regional Council 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

Name 
Desmond Sequeira 

Address 
 

City 
St. Catharines 

Postal 
 

Phone 
 

Email 
 

Organization 
Niagara Movement for Justice in Palestine-Israel(NMJPI) 

standing committee 
Regional Council 

Presentation Topic 
Delegation to Motion by Councillor Haley Bateman 

Presentation includes slides 
No 

mailto:copy_email_address_from_below@niagararegion.ca
mailto:clerk@niagararegion.ca


Previously presented topic 
No 

CL-C 4-2024

Presentation Details 
As per my "Letter for Correspondence" (Ref. NRC Clerk), and directly 
related to "Support for Israelis and Palestinians Living in Niagara, we believe 
that the NRC is the right body to bring our concerns and proposals re. a 
Permanent Peace in Palestine-Israel to the attention of the Government of 
Canada. These will, of course, be articulated at the Council meeting. We 
believe that this is an opportunity for the NRC to be a BEACON for 
Peace,regionally, nationally and Internationally. Thank you. 

Video Consent 
Yes 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CL-C 4-2024

From:  
To: Norio, Ann-Marie 
Subject: LETTER FOR CORRESPONDENCE: ATTENTION OF THE NIAGARA REGIONAL COUNCIL (NRC) THANKS 
Date: January 9, 2024 11:15:53 AM 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

LETTER FOR CORRESPONDENCE: Attention of the Clerk, NRC. 

TO: THE NIAGARA REGIONAL COUNCIL (NRC) 

Dear Regional Council Chair and Councillors, 

Re. The above Subject: 

We believe that, as a body representing the residents of Niagara, the NRC 
can play a vital role is expressing our very serious concerns and proposals 
to the Government of Canada, re. the historic and current CRISIS in 
Palestine-Israel. 

As has been frequently suggested in the past, we believe that the People of 
Niagara, represented by our Regional Council, can be a truel Beacon for 
Systemic Justice based on integrity, regionally, nationally and 
internationally. 

Regarding the above, we hope to be permitted to address the Council at its 
next meeting, on 25h. January 2024. 

Please advise asap re. the protocol. If needed, please call ; 
cell:  

Thanking you for your urgent attention to this request and anticipating a 
response at the earliest, 

Desmond Sequeira (Coordinator) 

Niagara Movement for Justice in Palestine-Israel(NMJPI) 
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